
Mainland Exchange Programme: 

The Maritime Silk Road in Yangjiang and Heritage Conservation in Kaiping 

 

Forty of our S.3 students were pleased to visit Guangdong from 12
th

 to 14
th 

April 

under the Mainland Exchange Programme for Junior Secondary and Upper Primary 

Students held by the “Passing on the Torch” National Education Platform. The 

programme is very much aligned with The National Education Platform’s goal to 

promote students’ knowledge about cultural conservation and broaden their horizons. 

During the visit, students gained the opportunity to learn about Chinese history, the 

Maritime Silk Road in Yangjiang and heritage conservation in Kaiping by visiting 

Kaiping Diaolou, Mei's Grand Courtyard and The Guangdong Maritime Silk Road 

Museum. They were also offered the valuable chance to pay a visit to Changsha 

Experimental School in which they interacted with local students and experienced 

school life in Guangdong. 

 

 


